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Dear Longwood Alumni - 
We hope you find this newsletter in your inbox
and it makes you a little nostalgic and makes
you smile!

Check out a new page on our Longwood Greek
Life web pages talking about “Alumni
Involvement” - here is the link:
http://www.longwood.edu/greek/alumni-involvement/.

Upcoming Events - 4 
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Love Your Longwood
Day - 5 

ZTA Celebrates 125
years - 2 



ZETA TAU ALPHA
CELEBRATED 125 YEARS
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Spring 2024

Krystal Clark - On October 16, 2023 Krystal Clark
came during CPC Women’s Week to share with us “Get
Out of Your Own Way: Overcoming the Roadblocks to
Success as a Woman Leader.”

Tim Mousseau - Co-sponsoring with the Office of
Education and Prevention Programs and Office of
Multicultural Affairs, the FSL Office had Tim
Mousseau speak to our members about “Promoting
Healthy Relationships & Ending Relationship Violence
on October 24, 2023.  

Rasheed Ali Cromwell - Together the IFC, CPC & NPHC
councils brought Rasheed Ali Cromwell to campus on
November 1, 2023. His program titled “All We Do is
Step, Stroll & Hop. What is a Black Greek?” Educated
the entire Longwood community about our NPHC
groups & their history.  

Friday, October 13 - Sunday, October 15, 2023 Zeta
Tau Alpha’s from across the country came to
Farmville to celebrate the 125th Anniversary of
ZTA’s founding.  

Longwood ZTA alumnae showed up in
large numbers to honor their chapter
and welcome the entire ZTA National
Council including the current National
President, Dinah Jackson Laughery
(pictured with President Reveley). 

ZTA presented Longwood with a plaque
that is on the front of Grainger to
commemorate the 125th Anniversary
and the rich history of teacher
education at Longwood. 



CPC & IFC
RECRUITMENT

Spring 2024

CPC Primary Recruitment took place
January 5-8, 2024 in the chapter rooms
located in Stubbs Residence Hall. The
annual tradition of Bid Day or "Walk"
occured on January 8th and the 9 CPC
member organizations welcomed a
total of 104 new members home this
semester.

IFC recruitment started January 21,
2024 and concluded on January 28th
when the 7 IFC member organizations
welcomed 34 new members into the
fold.
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Saturday, MARCH 23 - Greek Leadership Summit
Do you have a special talent or skill that Greek Leaders
could learn & use? Consider joining us as a breakout
speaker during our Leadership Summit! Email
ramseyjw@longwood.edu for more details.
 
Sunday, APRIL 7 - Sunday APRIL 14 - Greek Week 
All of our chapters are divided into four teams to compete
for points in many different areas! Greek Week winner will
be announced at Greek Awards!

Thursday, APRIL 11 - Greek Sync
One of FSL’s signature events - this will be an evening to
remember! Part of the Greek Week competition, the mixed
teams of sorority & fraternity members will compete in a
Lip Sync competition with the Decades theme in Jarman
Auditorium at 7 PM.
 
Friday, APRIL 12 - Saturday, APRIL 13 - Spring
Weekend & NPHC Stroll
Alpha Phi Alpha is hosting an event Friday night and then
all the fun of Spring Weekend will take place on Saturday!
Oozeball, booths, performances & concerts throughout the
day on Saturday.
 
Sunday, APRIL 14 - Greek Awards
The Lee Grand Dining Room will host the Greek Community
to recognize our chapters and individual members that go
above and beyond for our Greek community.
 
Fall 2024 - Mark your calendars NOW!
Friday, SEPTEMBER 13-Sunday, SEPTEMBER 15 -
Parents Weekend

 

PLAN AHEAD & JOIN US
Spring 2024
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Friday, NOVEMBER 8 - Sunday,
NOVEMBER 10 - Longwood
Alumni Weekend 
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LOVE YOUR
LONGWOOD DAY

Love Your Longwood Day is quickly approaching on
March 20, 2024. Please consider supporting the
Office of Fraternity & Sorority Life’s campaign so that
we can send members of our community to the
Undergraduate Interfraternity Institute (UIFI) and
continue to bring quality professional speakers to
campus like the ones you read about on page 2 of this
newsletter. Here is the link to the FSL office’s
campaign:

https://love.longwood.edu/organizations/greek

On this day, there will also be a number of regional
events to celebrate our Love for Longwood. Here is the
link to learn all about the regional events:

https://love.longwood.edu/info/regional-events

 


